UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20888

Jenuary 29, l#if

Chairman

Subcommittee on Energy Conservation and Power
Committee on Energy and Commerce

United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is an announcement that a subcommit-
tee of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Advisory Committee on
Reactor Safeguards will hold a technica) meeting on February 20-21
to discuss the application of Niagare Mohawk Power Corporation for
8 license to operate the Nine Mile Point 2 nuclear power plant.

It is planned to mail this information to the news media today,
January 25, 1985.

Sincerely,

Cariton Kammerer, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosure:
A3 stated

cc: Rep. Carlos Moorhead

IDENTICAL LETTER SENT TO:
Sen. Simpson/cc: Sen. Hart
Rep- Udall/cc: Rep. Lujan
Rep. Markey/cc: Rep. Marienee
Sen. Moynihan
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Rep. Horton
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